
AL JAMEA TUS SAIFIYAH PROJECT NAIROBI

October 17, 2012 

Kaizer Rangwala

Stefanos Polyzoides

 Dear Mssrs. Rangwala and Polyzoides:
On behalf of the Fatemi community I wish to thank you and your fellow team members 

for your outstanding work toward the realization of our new campus in Nairobi. Your 

creative plans and building designs were extremely valuable in educating us regarding 

the site and its environment, functional relationships, traditional and contemporary 

building designs, outdoor spaces, appropriate imagery, and many other qualities.  We 

will always be indebted to you for your planning and design efforts in this project.

We are enclosing a Certificate of Participation for your team as a Finalist in this 

competition as an expression of our thanks, and we would welcome an opportunity to 

work with you on future projects.

Sincerely,

Badruljamali Dr. Y. Najmuddin Saheb
Assistant to the Rectors
Al Jamea tus Saifiyah
Arabic Academy

Encl. Certificate of Participation


